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Labelling 
 
 

We teach children to 
become independent and 

look after their 
belongings so it is 
important that all 

belongings are clearly 
labelled. 

 
Please ensure all your child’s 

belongings are labelled including all 
uniform, shoes, coats, P.E kits and 
as the colder weather has arrived 

any hats, scarves and gloves 

Important Dates  
 

Monday 29th January—
Mathematoics workshop 
This will combine information about the 
mathematics curriculum and chance to 
work with your child to complete 
mathematic challenges. This will take 
place in the hall at 9am (approximately 1 
hour) 
 
Monday 4th March—Parents 
Evening. More information will follow 
 
Friday 9th February—Children 
break-up for half term 
 
Monday 19th February—children 
return to school 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to 
wish you all a Happy New Year and 
welcome you back to school for the 

Spring Term.  
 

We have lots of exciting and new 
enrichment experiences for the children 

to explore this term. 
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What we are learning this Spring half term in Reception 

 
 
 
 

Don’t forget to complete the home challenges  
 
Compare your bike to a penny  
farthing 
Carry out a transport survey  
record your findings. 
Invent a mode of transport to travel around your home. 
Design a poster about a planet/space 
Find out 3 facts about Neil Armstrong  
Explore new stories on the topic 
Try Chinese food (Chinese New Year) create a menu. 
 
 

 

We love to share any home learning, so please bring 
it in to share with us. 


